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Hello,

Please note the following response to Council Delegation Request Form has
been submitted at Wednesday June 7th 2023 4:20 PM with reference
number 2023-06-07-018.

Name and Title of Primary Contact / Main Presenter 
David Moura

Street Address 
 Sweaburg Road

Daytime Contact Number 

Email address 

Date you wish to present to Council 
6/14/2023

Use the space below to clearly outline the purpose for your
presentation to council. Provide a brief outline of your subject
matter including your suggested outcome 
The county is proposing some speed limit changes on our road. The
stretch of road we live on is currently posted 80km/hr and is it being
proposed that the limit be reduced to 70km/hr. We would like to
know if it is possible to reduce the limit to 60km/hr. Up the street
from our house is a hill that has limited sight lines and our children
get on and off their bus in front of our house. Currently people drive
very fast on our road and it is not uncommon to see people pass
other vehicles here. This has been a safety concern that has been
previously expressed by Canada Post as well which lead to the
mailboxes here needing to be moved up the road.

Will you be providing any electronic information (i.e. a



presentation) beyond your summary above? 
No

Have you appeared before council to discuss the same topic in
the past? 
No

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond]


